
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2022

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
BANK HOLIDAY – 2-3 June -  NURSERY CLOSED

8th June – WORLD OCEAN DAY
We will be having an under the sea themed day.

6th-12th June - BIKE WEEK
For this we will be exploring bike safety and also have a visit from our 

local lollipop lady. On the Friday 12th we will also be doing a 
sponsored pedal push. – sponsor forms will be sent out with your child.

This month we will be focusing on Mindfulness throughout the 
nursery and we will be introducing sensory sessions to our Lamb’s 

parents – we will be arranging dates for parents to come in and 
take part with their children.

LAMBS
We have enjoyed exploring our children’s recent holidays and interests 
in our daily planning and implemented similar activities into nursery, 
linking home life and nursery. We have explored their experiences such 
as one of our children’s beach trip in Wales and was able to create a 
beach roleplay area for all children to investigate. The children enjoyed 
using their whole bodies to explore the sensory activity with the different 
textures of the sand and water and extended their vocabulary by 
becoming more familiar with words relating to the beach such as “dry”, 
“wet” and “rough”. 

DUCKLINGS
This topic our ducklings 
have began to show interest 
in a range of different 
colours. From this we have 
had an Elmer the elephant 
focus week where we have 
made bright abstract collage 
pictures and learnt about 
lots of different shades of 
colours. We have introduced 
a colour of the week and 
looked at shades of this 
colour. We have also 
enjoyed having talent 
competitions and performing 
for our friends singing our 
new colour songs into our 
new microphones. 

FARMERS
The farmers have loved helping to create our new fairy garden outdoors this 
month. We have learned where crops are grown and looked at the differences 
between fruit, vegetables, 
and flowers. We have been 
role playing being farmers 
and looking after the crops 
we have planted in our 
greenhouse. Our homework 
competition of who can grow 
the tallest sunflower has been 
amazing with our winner 
being Ollie’s sunflower with a 
total height of 50cm so far! 
The strawberries, onions and 
potato plants have now come 
through and the farmers like 
to water them and check on 
them every day.


